- Hopefully, by the time we hold this week's DPC meeting, the Elms Close entrance pavement will be redone, and have met Highways approval. The contractor is coming on Wednesday 9th September to re-lay the kerbs and the tarmac to ensure a shallower gradient.
- With the help of a few hardworking volunteers, we have now moved the last pile of soil improver to around the trees and shrubs.
- Rob Smit of Hortiservices has laid hard standings and installed and secured 6 new benches on the field. 4 more are on order, with the 2 coloured metal benches for the side of the Petangue court due to arrive on Friday.
- Our new 1000l water butt on the bike shed is now full.
- The new benches look beautiful and have really improved the site. They will certainly be used on the airshow weekend (18-20 September).
- The RAF association have requested to have max 2 vehicles and a stand on the field during the airshow, as the school is not available.
- We will put up a sign to exclude dogs from the nectar garden now that there is more seating around the field. This will make it safer for toddlers to play in.
- We are in the process of getting a new sign done for the corner and a couple for around the pond.
- Eventually we will create information boards on the bike shelter and a still-tobe-designed notice board at the Elms Close entrance.
- Keep an eye on the Instagram and <u>Facebook</u> pages (search for Duxfordgreen) for progress reports and photos.
- Raise money for us with easyfundraising for your on-line shopping it's easy and costs nothing. Switching utilities (including broadband), travel and hotels are all particularly lucrative. https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/duxfordgreen/
- Donate to Friends of Duxford Green Spaces by SMS:
 - To donate £3, text FODGS01 to 70331
 - To donate £5, text FODGS01 to 70970
 - To donate £10, text FODGS01 to 70191

You are invited to email feedback on any of the above topics, either to info@friendsofduxfordgreenspaces.org or to DPC via clerk@duxfordvillage.com